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April 13, 1949

Dr. H. B. Stenzel

Bureau of Economic Geology
University of Texas
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr. Stenzel:

Oon April 25th, we plan to drive to Houston, Texas
and either enroute or on the return trip, I would like to
visit a few localities at which I may study the Jackson
Claiborne problem of Texas and Louisiana,

Will you please be kind enough to suggest desirable
localities where these beds are exposed and available for
study ? If directions as to how to get to the outcrop
are included, it will greatly facilitate our study.

Very truly yours,

ROBERT O, VERNON
ROVitjn ‘ Geologist



